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Hi Friends, 

Fall signals a new season personally and at FamilyLife.   

FamilyLife began a new fiscal year on September 1
st
.  Our Weekend 

to Remember Getaways for marriages begin again.  The fall and 

spring seasons include 85 events all over the country where we 

expect 50,000 people to attend.  Recently in Baltimore 582 people attended and 70 of those gave a 

profession of faith in Jesus Christ for the first time!  The ministry advisor department which Steve helps 

lead have had 2,325 conversations and meetings so far this fiscal year with pastors and lay leaders, to see 

about ministering with FamilyLife tools at churches, 

businesses, homes, prisons and homeless shelters.  To date 

those hosts have impacted 12,918 lives!  

 

Lila recently helped plan and work at the staff women’s 

annual retreat.  Lila had some pretty significant challenges 

as her bad knee really flared up.  But, it was a wonderful and 

growing weekend despite that challenge. 

 

On a personal level we are getting closer and closer to that 

empty nest stage.  Kids # 3 and 4, Marshall and Maddie, are a Sr. and Jr. in High School respectively.  

They are taking ACT’s, Marshall has been accepted at John Brown University, continues to work at Chick-

fil-a and Maddie started bagging at the Kroger grocery store last month.   

 

Currently we are reading “The Pursuit of God” by A.W. 

Tozer.  Tozer says, “Drop the notion of definition and think 

about faith as it may be experienced in action.” We are so 

thankful that your prayers, financial support and 

encouragement are part of that “action” of faith.  You play a 

significant role in how the Lord is using FamilyLife and 

changing thousands of lives as we share the gospel!                                                                                      

God Bless and please let us know how we can pray for you. 

 

Serving Him, 

Steve,  Lila, Marshall & Maddie Bayer 

Missionary Staff with FamilyLife 

 
See our past prayer letters at 

www.bayerfamilylife.com 
~ 

“It made me look at my sin and 
ask my spouse for forgiveness”, 

one of 11,000 attendees  at 
www.istilldo.com on Oct. 17th. 

 

Steve and Lila lift up your requests at 

FamilyLife’s day of prayer.  We also 

prayed for FamilyLife and Cru ministry 

efforts all over the globe. 
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